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COMMENCEMENT OF THE WORLDS

LONGEST GOLF COURSE

The Project Committee wish to announce the completion of Phase one,
with the lodging of the application for clearance permit from the West
Australia Department of Environment and Conservation. Completion of this
phase was delayed slightly due to unforseen circumstances. The
application was lodged Tuesday 2nd September 2008.

The commencement of construction began on Friday 25th July 2008 at 11.30am on Fraser
Range sheep station 80 Kilometres east of Norseman. The first survey pegs were put in place,
signifying the first ground breaking steps to the realization of this exciting Tourist development.

Spectrum Survey Director Russell Haigh surveyed the placement of the 11 holes that will be
constructed along the Highway from Norseman to Ceduna.  The survey was completed by
Friday 1st August 2008.

On receipt of the clearance permit Phase 2 will continue with McMahon clearing the fairways
at Fraser Range, Balladonia, Giaguna, Cocklebiddy, Madura, Mundrabilla and Border Village.
On the South Australian side holes to be address are Nullarbor, Nundroo and Penong.

Project Manager Alf Caputo reports that the project is moving forward, but there have been
some minor hold-ups.  The completion date of July 2009 is a realist target.
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